Gilgandra Public School Honesty & Courtesy



Principal 20434th Patricia Howard P.O Box 19

Gilgandra NSW 2827 Email: gilgandra-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au Telephone: (02) 6847-

Fax: (02) 6847-2304

24th June, 2019

Gilgandra High School Open Day

Dear Parents/Caregivers,

Students in Years 5 and 6 have been invited to attend the Open Day at Gilgandra High School.

Students will walk to the High school in two different sessions, the first commencing at 10.30 and the second at 12.30. Students will combine for a barbeque lunch. We will join in activities that will promote the variety of subjects on offer at the High School and give students an idea of some experiences they may expect when they attend in the future. Supervision will be provided by Miss Nelson, Ms Goodwin and Mrs Rogers. We will return to Gilgandra Public school at approximately 2.00pm.

Parents and Carers are welcome to attend the day to also view some of the experiences that Gilgandra High School has to offer. If you would like more information please contact Gilgandra High School directly on 68472276.

Thankyou,

R. Rogers

Rebecca Rogers